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December 18, 2024 

Clean and Drinking Water State Revolving Funds 
Project Priority Invitation 

State Fiscal Year 2026 
The Texas Water Development Board (TWDB) invites entities to submit information on projects to 
be included in the upcoming state fiscal year’s State Revolving Fund programs’ “General Activities” 
Intended Use Plans. 

Project information forms (PIFs) must be received by Friday, March 7, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. 
CST. 

To be included in the initial project priority list for State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2026, entities must 
submit a completed PIF one of two ways:  

1) via TWDB’s Online Loan Application (OLA) system, or  
2) by emailing the Microsoft Word version of the CWSRF PIF to CWSRF@twdb.texas.gov 

or the Microsoft Word Version of the DWSRF PIF to DWSRF@twdb.texas.gov.  

PIFs submitted last year must be updated to be included in the SFY 2026 Intended Use Plan 
project priority lists. You may update your PIF in OLA or submit updated forms via email. 

For assistance in completing a PIF, watch the “How to fill out a Project Information Form” 
webinar and/or review the SRF Project Information Form Guidelines found on our website under 
Project Information Form Guidance. 

The Clean and Drinking Water State Revolving Funds financial assistance programs help 
communities save money by providing cost-effective funding for wastewater and water 
infrastructure projects. Entities that use these programs achieve substantial savings by receiving 
below-market interest rates and, in some instances, principal forgiveness. Principal forgiveness 
may be available for entities that qualify as disadvantaged communities, small/rural disadvantaged 
systems, very disadvantaged communities, first-time service, projects with green components, very 
small systems or urgent need situations.  

For assistance regarding the Clean Water State Revolving Fund, please contact Moises Madrid at 
512-475-1645. For assistance regarding the Drinking Water State Revolving Fund program, please 
contact Heather O’Keefe at 512-475-1835. You can also email the respective programs at 
CWSRF@twdb.texas.gov or DWSRF@twdb.texas.gov.  
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